
CAN I HAVE A  
KIDNEY TRANSPLANT AT 
ROYAL FREE LONDON?

MEDICINE FOR MEMBERS TALKS

•	Who needs a kidney transplant?

•	How do I get on the waiting list?

•	Winning the lottery

•	What happens in  
transplant clinics?

•	How good is the Royal Free  
London’s transplant service?

Dr Faieza Qasim FRCP, PhD
Consultant nephrologist

Tuesday 25 November, 6.30-8.00pm
Sir William Wells Atrium, Royal Free Hospital

To book your free place email rf.membership@nhs.net  
or call Nancy Bell on 020 375 82116, internal ext: 82116

Chaired by: David Myers, trust governor



Council of Governors

Why become a member?
As a member you will:

Be more involved and connected with your hospital•

Receive monthly members’ newsletters via email•

Receive the annual governors’ report•

Be invited to attend member events including the annual•
members meeting

Be invited to take part in patient focus groups to help•
shape our services

Elect a council of governors to represent your views to the•
trust board

Be able to stand for election as a governor of the trust•

Receive discounts from NHS discounts for many shops•
and brands

If I join the trust what will I have to do?
As much or as little as you like. Some of our members stand
to be governors, attend members’ events and contribute by
asking questions or sending emails. Other members prefer
to simply receive information.

It is up to you.


